



Meeting Agenda:

1. **Call to Order – Nathan Gentile**
2. **Roll Call – Angela Dovey**
 - a. **Attendance of participants – Nate Gentile, Jackie Gentile, Matt Parker, Carrie Pollard, Clayton Hampton, Sami Ohlinger, Bri Gabbard, Dave Gabbard, Angela Dovey, Kelly Bolinger, Jason Bolinger**
3. **President's update – Nathan Gentile**
 - a. **Inter-organization Conflict**
 - I. Board Members expected to work in a unified Approach- in the best interest of our members. Disputes should be addressed professionally and offline.
 - b. **Board Meeting Schedule**
 - I. Next meeting will be February 19th @ 15th Street Tavern
 - c. **Open Positions**
 - I. Treasurer- Jeanette Moore is interested in this position – Nate will follow up
 - II. Booster Director/ Merchandise Coordinator -Angela sent email to candidates about the open positions
 - III. Social Media/ Photographers (2)- Kristin Ballard interested in shadowing Kelly to take over Social Media
 - a. Photographer (1) -Ann Marie Swanson
 - b. Photographer (2) – open position
 - IV. GM Cheer Assistant- Kaitlyn Tucker voted in unanimously as GM Cheer Assistant
 - V. Volunteer Coordinator (DIBS)- open position (Angela emailed candidates)
 - d. **General**
 - I. League meeting – January 25th at 1pm
 - a. League topics- Issues/ Agenda items- idea to have a 5th/6th grade league; 2 different divisions
 - II. Website Updates- Once registration is finalized, information will be posted on the website.
 - III. Bylaw updates- Nate has been working on updating bylaws and positions/Clayton will help with the updates.
4. **Treasurer's Report – Nathan Gentile**
 - a. **Current financial status – Bank totals**
 - I. Genisys Checking- approx. \$15,000
 - II. Genisys Savings- approx.. \$34,000
 - III. Venmo-
 - IV. Total- approx.. \$50,000
 - b. **2026 Budget Planning-**
 - I. Dib Disbursements- \$11,350 paid out electronically and by check
 - II. 2026 Field Contract- Raised pricing on everything, but fields. Looking to re-negotiate for bathrooms – will offer \$1,500. Questions for Rachel: if the cafeteria isn't available for practice, what is our alternative?
 - III. Division Budgets- Need to look into how much per athlete. Last year was roughly \$150 per kid.
 - IV. 2026 Program Pricing- Raising volunteer/equipment fee to \$225 per athlete to help with DIB coverage for home games.
Motion to raise volunteer/equipment fee: Nate; Second – Bri; Unanimous vote to raise volunteer/equipment fee to \$225.
5. **Fundraising –**
 - a. **Sponsorships**
 - I. Need to reach out to existing sponsors to secure 2026 support
 - II. Current sponsors
 - a. Paramount, 15thst, Lazer lines, Randy Wise, M15 Storage, Stonehouse, Hill, Cooks, Hamilton's.
 - III. Potential new sponsors- secured M15 Storage as a new sponsor.

- a. Any Ideas/ leads-
- IV. Sponsors that need to renew- all except Paramount

- b. **Firebirds Family Night Fundraiser**- Clayton will coordinate
- c. **BJB Golf Outing**- Casey volunteered to plan at last meeting. Need to contact her to start planning.
- d. **Super Bowl Squares** – not enough interest last year – too late to do squares this year.

6. Equipment / uniforms / jerseys –

- a. **2025 Equipment collection**- still have 5-6 outstanding that need to be turned in.
- b. **2026 Uniform planning**
 - i. Uniform designs – still deciding on a design – Matt Parker has a few ideas for design. Colors for this season are blue (home) and white (away).
 - ii. Jersey and pants- Headlines
 - iii. Headlines/Riddell/ Pricing- will continue with headlines.
- c. **Helmet Reconditioning**- 86 helmets went in for reconditioning. Approx \$8,000 to recondition.
- d. **Storage**- secured storage at M-15 storage.

7. Divisions

a. Registration

- i. Registration Dates- February 22nd @ 7pm. Will keep registration open until the second week of March or until full.
- ii. Flyers - Jackie will make flyers by end of January and give them to schools.
- iii. Advertising- Facebook, email, website. Carrie Pollard will talk to Jason about donating a banner for Harvey Swanson. Will talk to Kara about using the digital sign at Oakwood to advertise. Tables @ Harvey & Oakwood for coaches to advertise during lunch.
- iv. Website Registration update- continuing to work on updating
- v. Board Member Registration Test- Opened an hour before next meeting to test.

b. Tackle Football – Brianna Gabbard

- i. Glazier clinics in February – need coaches to support. March 6th-8th.
- ii. Camps/Clinics –
 - 1. Speed/ Agility camp – need to start looking into dates/cost
 - 2. ETS Performance (Oxford) – offering sessions for speed/agility – (Matt Parker).
 - 3. 6th grade weight room at the High School.
- iii. 2026 Coach Selection – NEED TO POST ON FACEBOOK AGAIN ABOUT COACH INTEREST
 - 1. Matt Parker – voted in unanimously as JV Coach
 - 2. Andy Brudwick – voted in unanimously as Freshman Coach
- iv. Team Sizes- 25 kids per team.

c. Flag Football – Brianna Gabbard

- i. 2026 Coach selection
 - 1. Bret Smith – interested in 5/6
 - 2. Kyle Morski – interested in JV coach or 7/8 flag coach

d. Cheer – Jackie Gentile

- i. Cheer Clinic- Jackie working on getting information for clinic details
- ii. 2026 Coach Selection- still figuring out coaches for this season
- iii. Team Sizes- Cap at 30 for JV & Freshman and 25 for Mascot – idea to have 2 team moms for each team.

8. Open Discussion Topics-

- a. **BJB Campout**- booked for August 19-26th. 20 sites open.
- b. **Open Floor**-

9. Motion to Close meeting – Nathan Gentile

- a. **Second** – Clayton
- b. **All in favor to close** – Unanimous – Meeting adjourned at 7:25pm.